


catchment. If water caught in the Peel Valley is to be released to users along the entire Murray-
Darling Basin, there needs to be a stronger case for sharing the load financially,

Qur local irrigators are in the process of reducing their reliance on irrigated water usage by way of
new technology and more efficient and varied irrigating. These ge  ral security holders understand
the water stress the valley experiences and are making steps in the right direction. It would be
irresponsible and cause significant community and social unrest to pit these irrigators against the
high security users in residential areas by way of a dramatic price  zrease in high security water. We
have had enough of the vilification of irrigators in our region. These are not the irresponsible heavy
users of the Western and Southern regions, These are community-minded farmers who have been
through an incredibly difficult 18 months without a drop of general security allowance.

Our region is one of the most beautiful and productive region’s to live in. It makes no sense to me
that an independent regulatory tribunal would have the capability to punish local residents from a
deskin Sydney without committing to a thorough and rounded process of community consultation. |
am an elected representative. It is my job to speak on behalf of those in my electorate and the
resounding response from those who have elected me is that this is unfair, unjust and must not
happen for the betterment of our community.

I sincerely hope the Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal takes into account the concerns of
those who would be directly impacted by this price hike. If any further clarification is needed, please
feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience.,

Yours sincerely,

Kevin Anderson MP
Member for Tamworth
N ister for Better Innovation and Regulation
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